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Dear House Committee on Climate, Energy and Environment,  

 

I am writing in support of HB 2067. A rebate such as this one will help to facilitate a 

change from gas-powered leaf blowers to battery powered blowers. This will have a 

positive impact on our environment and health. 

 

Leaf blowers produce significant amounts of pollution—per hour of use they emit the 

equivalent emissions of a car traveling 1,100 miles, according to the California Air 

Resources Board’s 2021 report. 

 

Please vote for cleaner, healthier neighborhoods by supporting HB 2067. Thank you! 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Kirsten Davis 

 

 


